



2021 NZTFI Senior Tag Nationals Covid-19 Contingency Plan

Update 17.2.21

The NZTFI is acting in line with the New Zealand Government's/Ministry of Health's advice in the planning of this tournament. **Since Auckland's February 14th move to alert level 3, the STN has been postponed indefinitely.**

The February 17th move back to alert level 2 means we are confident this event will still be able to go ahead. **The NZTFI is currently looking into securing a new date and location for this tournament to be held at. Confirmation still to come.**

In the event that the 2021 Senior Tag Nationals must be cancelled due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the following plan will be put into action:

- All tournament fees paid for participation in the 2021 Senior Tag Nationals will be refunded to the purchaser within 30 days of the announced cancellation.

It is very important that we follow Government guidelines in regard to this event due to the mass gathering nature of the tournament. Our main priority is the safety of the Tag Community and we will, therefore, take all measures necessary to ensure this.

In the event that the tournament can go ahead, the NZTFI will be providing Hand Sanitizing stations at every field and throughout the premises, and Covid-19 Tracer App QR codes will be on site.

We encourage that taggers stay safe and take all precautionary measures necessary to protect themselves and their whānau during these unprecedented times.

Claude Iusitini
National Development Officer

